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N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, further to the note sent this past August 26 (GT/VE-8/15), is pleased to forward the accompanying message from the Chair of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Strategic Vision of the OAS.
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September 22, 2015

Excellencies:
In my capacity as Chair of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Strategic Vision of the OAS, I am following up on the note sent out this past August 26 (GT/VE-8/15) encouraging all delegations to send this Chair their comments on the exercise presented for application of the Methodology for Prioritizing Mandates (CP/doc.5108/15) to the 79 mandates identified (GT/VE-7/15), in order to determine the application of the overarching factor to Type A, A/B, and A/C mandates.


The Chair wishes to note that, unfortunately, to date only a limited number of comments have been received from delegations.  However, on different occasions a number of delegations have told me that they are interested and do intend to forward their comments on the exercise. In that regard, and stressing that this is a process for the member states and is intended as an inclusive and participatory process, the Chair is hereby advising the delegations that the work schedule proposed at the August 25 meeting has been extended by two weeks.


Accordingly:

· The deadline for delegations to submit their comments and observations on the exercise presented by the Chair has been extended to October 6, 2015. Please email your comments to: mexico.oea@sre.gob.mx by that date.
· The General Secretariat will continue working to determine the overarching factor among the 79 mandates and, for each mandate, will provide the necessary information about its impact and installed capacity (deadline extended until October 13).


Ambassador Emilio Rabasa Gamboa 


Permanent Representative of Mexico


Chair of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Strategic Vision
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